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KEY DATES ALLANSFORD ALIVE
SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
TERM TWO
Whole School Assembly Values Award
WEEK SIX Congratulations to Scarlett for Congratulations Mason for being
organizing and facilitating an awesome presented with last week’s Value
Thursday 27 June assembly. Scarlett presented with Award. Mason was observed doing

School REVIEW - Validation Day

WEEK SEVEN
Monday 6" June
School REVIEW - Field Day 1

Tuesday 7t" June
School REVIEW Field Day 2

WEEK EIGHT
Monday 13t June
Queen’s Birthday Holiday

Tuesday 14" June
Parents’ Club @ 7.30

Friday 17*" June
REVIEW - Final Review Day

WEEK NINE
Tuesday 21st June
School Council — Meeting No.4

Thursday 23" June
Mid - Year Interviews (2.00 -6.00)

Friday 24" June
Interviews (Pupil Free)
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great confidence and enthusiasm that
stems from being very organized and
having a positive mind — set. Well
done, Scarlett!

two acts of respecting the school in a
very short timeframe. Both included
returning belongings to others.

el

Sorry Day
This week we acknowledged National
Sorry Day. Students participated in
activities and discussions about
bringing people together and being
inclusive of all.

National Sorry Day

Melo Award
Congratulations Lahni on being
presented with last week’s Melo
Award. Lahni was recognised for
helping others in need and putting the
needs of others ahead of her own.
Well done, Lahni!
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Mallee Artwork
Congratulations to Year 1 and 2 students
for sharing their Mallee Artwork. The
artwork was in response to a picture story
book and was part of their inquiry work
about seasons. Well done!

Flagstaff Hill Excursion
Congratulations to Mason and Layken
for sharing their experiences of
visiting Flagstaff Hill. Students learnt
about what school was like for
students in the early 1900’s and took
part in an adventure trail. Well done,
Mason and Layken!

Brauer College Excursion
Congratulations to Indianna and Jorja for
sharing their learning experiences at Brauer
College. Students in Year 3 participated in
an active workshop facilitated by Year 10
Brauer students. Students participated in
arrange of fitness activities encouraging an
active and healthy lifestyle.

HELPERS WANTED

Expressions of interest for
anyone (e.g., parents,
grandparents, friends) keen to
help the Environment Student
Action Learning Team (SALT)
construct a chicken yard.
(Approx. 3m x 6m). Any help
would be greatly appreciated.

For further information please
contact the school on:
55651382 and ask to speak
with a member of the
Environment SALT

Thankyou

lzzy, Juliette & Eli

Brauer Performance
Congratulations Billy for sharing his
experiences of the Brauer College
performance. Billy recounted the
story behind the performance that
involved kids trying to disconnect with
their mobile phones. Well done Billy!

Japanese

In Japanese, some grades are
learning to recognize simple
kanji characters. (e.g., big and
small)

They are categorizing animals
into big and small
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\ g V’varmambool
Theatre
Company

Holiday Actors § Warrnambool Theatre Company

11-16
June 2022

Lighthouse Theatre Warrnambool
Tickets at:
www.lighthousetheatre.com.au
or 5559 4099
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EXPRESSION OF INTEREST

Do you have a chid 9+ar+ina Foundation in 20232

We are excited at the prospect oF having
your child attend our school in 2023

Please complete an Expression ot Interest’ via the
available link which is accessible on our Website or
Facebook page to ensure you are kept up to date with
our ongoing Transition Events.

@ Frank Street, Allansford 3277

55 651382
9 allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au
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On Tuesday 24th May, our Year 5 and 6 students were fortunate to have an hour
session with John Keats and Brooke Pollock, from the Warrnambool Police Force.

John and Brooke informed and enlightened our senior students about Road Safety,
Cyber Safety, and their roles as Community Engagement Officers.

They also spoke to our students about their career path into the Police Force.




Our Healthy Moves SALT group members were lucky
enough to take part in the local Healthy Moves workshop
on Thursday the 19th of mMay.

The workshop was facilitated by Nicole Wood, of the
warrnambool City Council, and involved our student
leaders planning and mapping out some projects to bring
back to school. These projects focused on healthy eating,
sustainable transport and being physically active.

the students have some terrific ideas and we are very
excited to see their planning come into fruition!







ALLANSFORD

RECREATION RESSEICNAE

Owwr Reserve, Our Compmumnity, Owr Fufure.,.

Calves Wanted for 2022

The Saputo- Allansford Recreation Reserve Community farm has had another successful year.

Calves purchased by the Community farm through the Allansford

and District Primary school calf drive in 2021 totalled

$5,000

The more calves donated to the school calf drive, the more the school earns!

Weaned steer Friesian calves (110kg+) and Jersey bulls(80kg+),
dehorned with an NLIS button and NVD documentation.

Purchase price 2022: $600

To register your support, please speak to one of the farm committee today to discuss any details.
LK;:d regards
Kelly : 0439 657 278

Farm Committee
Peter Logan : 0448 651 331 Mick White : 5565 1574
Ray Chislett : 0428 368 532 Doug Stewart : 0421 227 702




